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                                                   304-736-3287                                           304-525-2244

                                                                 LWVWV website: www: LWVWV.ORG

                                                                       LWVUS website: www.LWV.ORG

                                                                 September 2010 Bulletin - Patricia Keller, Editor
The LWV is a nonpartisan organization that encourages the informed and active participation of citizens in government and influences public policy through education and advocacy.  Membership in the League is open to women and men of voting age.  Annual dues, not tax deductible, are $40 individual, $55 for two in one household and $24 for students.  To join, send your check to:  Ann Spear, Treasure, 706 Ridgewood Road, Huntington, WV  25701.  Check is to be made out to the League of Women Voters of the Huntington Area.      

GET READY TO VOTE MEETING.

   On September 20 League members and friends will gather at the Enslow Park Presbyterian Church at 7 pm. We will plan activities to encourage others to vote and make lists of questions for the candidates meetings. Elinore Taylor will discuss the DISCLOSE ACT, and we will suggest ways we can take action on the bill. We will also talk about ideas on how to get the public involved with 10/10/10. (See article in this bulletin.)

    Invite someone to come with you to the meeting. We are serious in purpose, but we do have fun while we are accomplishing our missions. We also enjoy our League friendships!

MEET THE CANDIDATES 

   The League, the Southside Neighborhood Association, and the National Association of Negro Business and Professional Women will sponsor a candidates meeting on October 7, 7 pm at the Junior League Community Center. We have invited candidates for the Cabell County Commission, WV Delegate Districts 15 and 16, and WV Senate District 5. Audience members may submit questions to the moderator who will ask the questions. The meeting will end with a social hour with refreshments, an opportunity to become better acquainted with the candidates.

    The League has scheduled another candidates meeting at the Woodlands Retirement Community on October 21, 6:30. We have invited candidates for the Cabell County Commission, Delegate District 16, and State Senate District 5 to answer questions.

CANDIDATES’ ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS

   The Herald-Dispatch will again provide candidates’ surveys both on its website and the October 10 printed version of the newspaper. The League and the Herald-Dispatch prepared the questions for the candidates. The candidates’ answers to questions before the Primary election are still on the website. As the candidates answer our questions by email, they will be entered on the website. You may access the candidates’ page by going to www.herald-dispatch.com/Elections. Select “local races”.

10/10/10

   The LWVUS Climate Change email discussion group has been talking about October 10, 2010, a Global Day of Climate Action.  Thousands of communities around the world will be taking action to address climate change -- celebrating what people can do right now to make an impact, garnering media attention for climate action, and sending a strong message to decision-makers at all levels that it's time for them to do their job, too.
    If you have suggestions on how we can participate in this global movement, come to the meeting on September 19, or contact Helen Gibbins, 736-3287 or gibbins@frontier.com.  Do you belong to or know of a group that is interested in Climate Change mitigation?  The more people involved in a 10/10/10 activity, the greater the impact will be -- with the media and with our elected officials -- and the broader the base will be for future climate change action in our community.
   The 10/10/10 campaign is being organized by 350.org, an international movement aimed at uniting the world around solutions to the climate crisis.  The focus is on the number 350 -- as in 350 parts per million of carbon dioxide (ppm CO2), the amount that leading climate scientists say is the safe upper limit for CO2 in our atmosphere. Many 10/10/10 activities, therefore, incorporate the number 350 in some way.


WELCOME

   To new member Jeannette Rowsey.

PARADE
   Thank you to all of you who came out to the parade honoring the 90th anniversary of women gaining the right to vote. We counted 23 League members at the event, but there may have been more. We were pleased with the large number of people who turned out to hear the Sweet Adelines sing, Dr. Kat Williams inspire us, and Carolyn Thomas impersonates Sojourner Truth. We also thank the county commission and the mayor of Huntington for their proclamations honoring the League on this historic event. And thanks again to Frances Huddleston who made the sashes for League members and the Sweet Adelines. 
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VOTER REGISTRATION – Deadline October 12

   You must be 18 by November 2 and a resident of the county. You may register at the Courthouse, driver’s license office, public assistance office, agencies that serve people with disabilities, military recruiting offices, or on a special mail-in postcard. Bring Identification.

   If you have moved, you may change your address at your new polling place, but you will vote a provisional ballot.
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EARLY VOTING

   Early voting in the courthouse – October 13 to 30

ABSENTEE BALLOTS

   Application for an absentee voting ballot – Now until October 27

   Home-bound citizens may vote absentee by mail.  

HOSPITALIZED DURING THE LAST WEEK BEFORE THE ELECTION?

   Contact your county clerk. Ask that a ballot be brought to you at the hospital or nursing facility.

OVERSEAS VOTING   Extensive information is provided on the WV Secretary of State’s website, www.sos.wv.gov or by phone – 304-558-6000.
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CALENDAR

   September 20, 7 pm – League meeting. Enslow Park Presbyterian Church. Get Ready to Vote.

   October 7, 7 pm - Candidates Meeting. Junior League Community Center. 

   October 10 – Herald-Dispatch Election section with candidates’ answers to questions.

   October 10 – 10/10/10 campaign

   October 12 – Voter Registration Deadline

   October 13 – Early Voting begins

   October 21 - 6:30 pm - Candidates meeting at Woodlands Retirement Community
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